
From:                               
Sent:                               22 December 2017 00:11 
To:                                   Business Licence 
Subject:                          Objection Re DUI PORTUGAL -234 Ealing Rd 
  
 To whom it may concern  
 
As a local resident, I would like to object to a license been issued to the above 
premises. 
 
The neighborhood has seen a drastic downturn in recent years due to immense 
amount of anti-social behaviour created purely from drinking in the public spaces 
around the area. 
 
To grant any more licenses is not only making the situation far worse, but with limited 
amount of resources of the Police and the Council it is not manageable, we have 
had, as the council and the Police know very well, "the assurances by the sellers to 
take some form of responsibility have not been met and cannot be met". 
 
It is obvious that a licencee application will according to regulations state that they 
will meet their responsibilities but the evidence proves this to the contrary. 
 
The objection is based on the following grounds 
 
1.Gangs are gathering around these shops and intimidating the public albeit women 
and children.Violence outside these shops is escalating (I encountered one this 
evening). 
2.Drunken men are in general intimidating children as they come back from school 
3.The exposure of private parts is now a common occurrence in full view of the public 
especially children by these drunks is very shocking 
4.The local park is now littered with human excrement, beer cans and bottles and the 
once pleasant space has become a obstacle course to avoid these people. 
5.The streets and alley ways are littered with alcoholic bottles and cans. 
6. The Police are inundated with 101 calls or 999 calls for not only drinking but the 
anti social action of the drunks. 
7.The old women, children and for that matter all local residents are in fear of what is 
going on and although they want something done about it they also fear being 
targeted should they report the activity. 
 
There are many other reasons and the Police in a recent case highlighted with great 
articulation the reality that we live under. 
 
I would urge you reject the application and help us make Ealing Rd a potential tourist 
destination with its magic atmosphere in previous years to be brought back and a 
safe neighborhood for all to enjoy. As Wembley is been developed it would be bad 
policy for areas around the stadium to be seen to the World as neglected and 
disgusting area 
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
  
  
 


